
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING 
CITY MITIGATION IMPACT FEES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Clerk of the City of Colfax has in its 
administrative office an Annual Report on Mitigation Fees for Fiscal Year 2022 (the “Mitigation 
Fee Report”) prepared in accordance with Colfax Municipal Code 3.56.120. Interested persons 
may receive or review copies of the Mitigation Fee Report and related documents by contacting 
the City Clerk at City Hall, 33 S. Main Street, Colfax, California, 95713 or by telephone at    
(530) 346-2313. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a public hearing will be held on December 14, 2022 
beginning at 6:00PM or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard at Colfax City Hall, City 
Council Chambers, 33 S. Main Street, Colfax, to review the Mitigation Fee Report and the City’s 
mitigation impact fees to determine whether the fee amounts continue to be reasonably related to 
the impact of development and whether the public facilities for which the fees were established 
are still needed. At the hearing, the City Council may revise the mitigation impact fees to include 
additional projects not previously seen as being needed. 
 
For information on how to participate or to provide public comments on the matter, please 
contact the City Clerk by email to city.clerk@colfax-ca.gov, by phone at (530) 346-2313, or by 
visiting City Hall at 33 S. Main Street, Colfax CA 95713 Monday-Thursday 8AM-5PM. If you 
need special assistance to participate in this meeting, please contact the City Clerk using one of 
the options above at least 72 hours prior to the meeting start time to make arrangements for 
ensuring your accessibility. 
 
Dated this 3rd day of December, 2022 
 
Marguerite Bailey, City Clerk 
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